
Welcome to the 4th edition of   
University School’s Newsletter! 

We are proud of the accomplishments 
of our students, faculty, and staff.  We 
want to inform you what we are doing,  
where we are going, and always  
remember where we have been! 

 

 

 

 

 
Why we love our Bucs…..  
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University School is a school of choice.  Our Academic Expectations unapologeti-

cally state that “University School is academically oriented and college  

preparatory focused.  Potential students and their parents/guardians should be 

committed to academic excellence.”  This is one of the things we love about our Bucs.  

Students choose University School.  They choose the challenge.  They choose to strive for 

success.  Our administrators, faculty and staff choose to work here, choose to help each  

student meet their challenges and academic goals.   

Every child valued, challenged, 

and successful...whatever it 

takes!  

From the Director’s Desk... 

Hello Buc’s Family- 

                As I sit at my desk, listening to the laughter of the students playing outside my  

window during lunch time, my mind is pondering the past year and a half that I have had the 

opportunity to lead and serve as Director of University School. What a blessing it has been and 

continues to be. My heart swells with love and appreciation the more my mind ponders. Thank 

you all for your part in making this so. Then, with a deep satisfying breath, my mind begins to 

ponder what lies ahead for us as we finish this year and begin our plans for 2017-18 and beyond. 

                With our students’ futures in mind, I have been and will continue expressing the need 

that our students have to think critically, communicating that thinking clearly while working 

collaboratively to solve problems or present an argument for their point of view. This is the goal for all students in all classes and in 2017 we will 

continue to work to meet this goal. We know this is new to our students but they are rising to the challenge. I walk in on wonderful demonstra-

tions of this kind of learning in classes every day; AP high school classes as well as in our kindergarten. We know this is also new to our parents 

and can be a source of frustration because this is not how they learned. I understand that as parents you do not want to see your child struggle. 

However, this is a struggle in learning how to think and communicate their thinking clearly. It is a struggle that will strengthen them. Finally, it is 

new to our teachers as well. For years they have told information to their students and their students told it back to them on tests. Please know that 

our staff is also rising to the challenge and proving themselves to be life-long-learners. As a staff we continue to learn and implement proven  

effective instructional strategies that will have our students researching to find information, analyze and evaluate that information, and  

communicate their learning and how it applies to the topic they are studying. In doing so our students will be prepared for successfully completing 

college and competently and confidently beginning their journey in life on their own. 

                As we prepare for the 2017-18 school year we are excited about being able to increase the number of students we serve by adding a  

second 6th grade class at University school. This addition means that for the 2017-18 school year we will be enrolling an additional 26 students in 

6th and 7th grades. This also means that this will be the last year that we will be adding to our 7th grade numbers. Beginning in the 2018-19 school 

year, we will be opening up enrollment in the 6th and 9th grades instead of in 7th and 9th grades. 

With plenty to be thankful for, I look forward to the future of University School.   

With much love for you all, 

Dr. Knechtel 



 

 

 

Do you know someone who wants to 

be a Buc?   

Applications for the 2017-2018 School 

Year will be accepted through February 28th, at 

4:00 p.m. 

 

View Application Process Webpage  

(Go to USBucs.com  and click on “Apply”) 

Continuing a 

tradition of 

excellence... 

Student  

Success 

The State Report Card for the 2015-2016 School Year has been released.  Congratulations University School!  

Your hard work has earned excellent scores!   View All scores on the TN.gov Website  

http://www.etsu.edu/uschool/future/default.php
https://www.measuretn.gov:444/ReportCard/Main/CurrentReportCard#/academic-snapshot


Extra-
curricular 

East Tennessee State University does not discriminate against students, employees, or applicants for admission or employment on the basis of race, color, religion, 
creed, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity/expression, disability, age, status as a protected veteran, genetic information, or any other legally 
protected class with respect to all employment, programs and activities sponsored by ETSU. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding 
non-discrimination policies: Special Assistant to the President for Equity and Diversity/Affirmative Action Director, 206 Dossett Hall, 439-4211. ETSU’s policy on non-

discrimination can be found at: http://www.etsu.edu/equity/compliance.aspx.  

East Tennessee State University 
University School 
P.O. Box 70632 
Johnson City, TN 
423-439-4271 
USBucs.com  

 

 

 

Social  

Media…. 

 

 

Go, Bucs, Go! 

Update Email Address 

University School is continuously 
updating our Alumni Database.   
Anyone who graduated from  
University School or attended our 
school is encouraged to complete a 
contact information form by going to 
USBucs.com, click on the Alumni 
Tab, and update their Contact  
Information.  Help us help you to 
stay “in the know” about USchool! 

East Tennessee State University 
University School 
P.O. Box 70632 
Johnson City, TN 
423-439-4271 
USBucs.com  

We love the 
spirit of our 
University 
School  

athletes, who  continue 
to strive for success, 
both on and off the 
court.  Our High School 
Basketball teams are 
thundering down the 
courts, cheered on by 
our cheerleading squad 
and fans!    

Our Middle School 
Boys Basketball team 
just claimed title to the 
Conference Champi-
onship! 

  Go, Bucs, Go!   

University School  

students excel  beyond 

the walls of the class 

room!  This past few months we 

have students who have participat-

ed in Community Theatre, won 

Chess Championships, received 

publicized recognition for winning 

a local power board safety contest, 

and have logged hundreds of miles 

participating in our Morning Mile 

fitness program.   

Alumni 
Contact 

Information 


